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BUSINESS UPDATE 

 
This announcement is made by Leoch International Technology Limited (the “Company” together 
with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis. 
 
The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) wishes to update the shareholders (the 
“Shareholders”) and potential investors of the Company on the production plant of the Group situated 
in India (the “India Plant”). Over the past weeks, the number of coronavirus disease 2019 (“COVID-

19”) cases accelerated rapidly in India and has continued to rise with increasing speed and severity. 
India’s union territory of Delhi has extended its lockdown and many state governments in India are 
reported to be considering the implementation of further lockdown measures to curb the spread of 
COVID-19. 
  
In view of the potential wider scope of lockdown in India which would affect a large part of the country, 
the Board considers that the operation of the India Plant would likely be adversely affected and as a 
result, an impairment loss may need to be recognised and recorded in the consolidated statement of 
profit and loss of the Group, thereby having a negative impact on the results of the Group.  
 
The Company will closely monitor the situation of COVID-19 in India and is prepared to adopt 
contingent measures to minimise the impact of COVID-19 on the India Plant. Further announcement(s) 
will be made by the Company to keep the Shareholders and potential investors informed of any 
material development as and when appropriate.  
 
Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 

securities of the Company. 
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